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8th October 2013

Dear Honorary Secretary

Overseas Tour Approvals

The RFU have just advised that following representations from the Constituent Bodies around the country, they are rescinding their previous instruction which devolved all overseas tour approvals to the CB’s.

As a result the process will remain unchanged with the RFU approving all tours until the start of the 2014/15 season when the current Regulation 10.3(Tours) will be amended. 

In the meantime, I would ask that any Club going on tour sends its application to the Surrey Rugby Office in good time and that the necessary insurance arrangements have been made before the request is passed onto the RFU for approval.
Yours sincerely

John Collins

Honorary Secretary 
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